
Meeting Date April 5, 2018 

A Vision of a Transformed Downtown 
 

Rick Hill entertained us with his fine guitar playing before the meeting.  Thanks, Rick, it adds a lot to 

our meetings.  President Richard then introduced PP Pat Corey from Team One who got things going.  

He thanked the greeters and called on PP Ed Rullman to lead the pledge.  Rick Fauss then did the 

invocation.  PP Art Smithson introduced visitors.  There was one visiting Rotarian, but he was 

introduced as a guest.   

Happy Birthday to the Prez!  Jessica Whitlow and Cindy Fisher brought in pies, candles, music, 

balloons, hats and cheer to help celebrate President Richard’s birthday.  It was a lot of fun and they 

shared the pie.  Happy Birthday Prez. 

Announcements:  Dar Barzin announced the new date for the Blood Drive.  It will be on May 24th.  

Plan to contribute.  It does save lives. 

PP Amelia Ward:  Announced several events for our District.  Contact Amelia for more details.   1. 

North State Spring Assembly, April 14th at Simpson 

University. 2.   District Conference, May 4-6.  Will be held at 

the Hyatt Regency Incline Village, Lake Tahoe.  3.  Invitation 

from I-House in Berkeley.  Sunday Supper April 22nd at I-

House 5:00 pm to 8:45   4.  Rotary International convention.  

June 23-27 in Toronto Canada.  

Turtle Bay School is seeking volunteers to help transform 

their current playground into the first Holistic Playground in 

Shasta County.  You can help during any of these times.  

Friday April 13th 3:00 to dusk, Saturday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, and 

Sunday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  For more information, contact Erin 

Salazar at 209-609-3677 or esalazar@rsdnmp.org or Rob Adams at rjadams@rsdnmp.org.  For more 

information, about Holistic Playgrounds, check their website at http://www.holisticplaygrounds.com. 

 

 

L-R Jessica, the Prez, Cindy Fisher 
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Recognitions:  Bob Allen went to a King’s game and then is going on a one-month vacation to Hawaii 

and Cabo.  Worth $200 to the club.  Thanks, Bob.  

Art Smithson’s two older children are doing well.  Oldest daughter has become a managing director 

for Merrill Lynch.  His oldest son is the National Director for Real Estate for Harbor Fright. Art donated 

$100 to each of their Paul Harris accounts.  Thank, Art. 

President Elect Greg Dunbar went to PETS, worked hard, learned a lot, and then took a two-week 

Vacation.  When questioned as to how much he wanted to 

contribute, he pointed out that he was fine free due to a spin of the 

wheel.  Way to go, Greg! 

Program:  Rachel Hatch, member of our club, gave a very 

interesting talk on the possible transformation of the downtown 

area. Rachel also works for the McConnell Foundation and is 

working in the area of Community Vitality.   The McConnell 

Foundation has made 10-year commitment, 2017-2027), to help 

transform the downtown area. They have applied for two grants 

from the California Strategic Growth Council and the California Department of Housing and Community 

Development for funds to help with the project.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



She presented ideas to transform the old police station, the north end of the Downtown parking 

structure, the old Dicker’s building and other areas.  It was fascinating, informative, and visionary.  If 

anything close happens, it will be wonderful and so good for Redding and the downtown area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The above pictures depict what could happen in downtown Redding. Grant winners will be notified in 

June 2018 with funding beginning 2019.  Construction would begin in 2020 to 2022.  Let’s keep our 

fingers crossed.   Very nice program. 

Calendar 

April 12 Project Healing Waters – Help for Disabled Veterans 

April 14 North State  Spring Assembly – Simpson University 

April 19 Scholarship Awards 

April 26 Scholar Athlete Awards 

Day Editor and Production Dave Dennis 
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Foothill Distributing 
 

 

Gary Burks 

  243-3932 

Email click here 

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  

   223-2030 

 
 

 

 
Ed Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 
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